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The Warren County School district has bond payments of approximately $ 2,000,000 due on September 1, 2006. The timing of these payments coupled with issuing the first full payroll of the fiscal year ($ 1.3 Million), on the same date, may cause a temporary cash short-fall in the General Fund Account until property tax revenues and government subsidies arrive.
Informational Only:

Alternatives include establishing a Tax Anticipation Note mechanism. 
